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John A. Aday
Rt. 1 Box A-28
Estancia, New Mexico 87016

Re: D'Spain Well No. 2
C-12-6N-6E
Torrance County, NM

Dear Mr. Aday:

A review of your well file has indicated that more than sixteen months
have elapsed since this agency has received any official word or forms
on the progress of the above-referenced well. It would appear to this
office that there has been an adequate time period to evaluate the
potential of this well. Should the well be capable of camercial
production, then the appropriate required forms should be submitted to
this office. Should the well be dry, then the appropriate forms and
logs must be submitted stating the proposed plugging program.

Should you have any questions pertaining to this matter, please contact
me at this office.

Sincerely,

Ceo Ehk

ROY E. JOHNSON
Senior Petroleum Geologist
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